
"Chairman and Members of the Committee 

 

Jake's Fireworks, Inc. supports the passage of SB 199 for many reasons.  Expanding the 
season will put Kansas retailers on an even playing field with out of state retailers and 
expand fundraising opportunities and tax revenue - benefits that many proponents have 
pointed out.   

 

Jake's also emphasizes that the bill prevents products designed for professional use from 
falling into the hands of consumers without property licensure.   This will help keep 
fireworks usage as safe as possible. 

 

For these reasons, Jake's asks that you support SB 199.  

 

Thank you for your time and attention.   

 

Eric Clawson 

Jake's Fireworks, Inc."  

 


